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Lane sharing is the upgrade in our state that we need to improving rider safety and 

better use of the road for commuting. Having rode most of my riding career in 

California. I have had to use my acquired skill sets from knowing how to split lanes 

more often than I should here in Oregon to avoid being hit by distracted drivers. I 

would much prefer to have another “out” to save myself from harm legally. Please 

support this bill.  


